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Dear Clerk, 

I am writing to make you aware of an update to the Government’s No Deal guidance for UK stakeholders regarding eligibility for domain name registrations under the .eu top level domain. The guidance was originally published on 21 December 2018, and the update was published on 6 March 2019. 

The guidance has been updated to reflect the latest notice published by the .eu registry EURid. The EURid notice provides further clarification for prospective and existing UK registrants of .eu domains in the event of the UK leaving the EU without a deal.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will place a copy of this letter and the technical notice in the Library of the House.

I hope this information is useful. 

Yours ever
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MARGOT JAMES MP
Minister for Digital and the Creative Industries
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